

Minutes

Page 1 of 1 pages

Regular Meeting-Asa Waters Task Force

Date: November 1, 2021

Time: 6:00 PM

Meeting called to order at 6:07 PM by Vice Chairman Armand White in absence of Chris Naff

Present:

Jeffrey Dore
Denise Marlborough
Kristen Livoti
Rebecca Moroski
Armand White,
Katie McKenna
(no one on Zoom)

Absent:

Chris Naff, Sandy Cristo, Dennis Hill

Visitors: None

Minutes of October 13th meeting were provided. A motion was made by Katy McKenna and seconded by Denise Marlborough to accept minutes. So voted.

- 1. Status of sill grants: Documentation sent to Mass Historical an we are awaiting their reply, so we can publish sheet for bidding.
- 2. Exterior Painting: Discussion on four bid replies occurred for the exterior painting project. There were some concerns with differences seen. There was discussion on what to do, possibly a special meeting to deal with approval. A motion was made by Katy McKenna to table discussion and voting on painting until another meeting next week, where contractor would be chosen. Motion seconded by Denise Marlborough. So Voted. Meeting to be held on Wednesday November 10th at 4:30 PM. Meeting to be live and on Zoom.
- 3. Discussion on repairs to handicap railing. One vendor quote was received and a seconded wouldn't quote. A suggestion was made to seek an additional vendor. Katy McKenna made a motion and Jeff Dore seconded the motion to have Bills Automotive do the work (the only vendor who quoted).
- 4. Storage shed is in, and now we need to have it assembled and installed. After discussion with vendor, it was decided that the shed would not work and will be

2021 DEC 14 PM 4: 13

returned. A new type of shed will be ordered with installation from Lowes. estimated delivery was 12 to 14 weeks. Several other vendors were mentioned.

5. Tent will be removed tomorrow and cleaned and returned for us to store.

Directors report:

- 1. Carl Ward noticed that the lawn had a number of grubs. It was noted that Ford did a grub prevention application, and agreed to do an additional application without cost. Because it had to be watered in, I applied water by hand.
- 2. Mike Lynch winterized the sprinklers on 10/19
- 3. It was noted that a skunk was digging up the lawn (digging for grubs) Efforts to trap were not successful, yielding a raccoon and two opossums.
- 4. Music Worcester concert was a great success.

Friends- Update on Chain of Lights by Kristen. Linda not available.

Next meeting is December6th. Special meeting November 10th @ 4:30PM

With all actions completed, the Vice-Chairperson declared the meeting adjourned at 7:20 PM

Respectfully submitted, Jeffrey Dore-Clerk

dy Cristo

Kathey Moher